
Citizens of Bosnia and Herzegovina are not recommended to travel to Palestine, especially to the 

Gaza Strip. There have been no conflicts in the West Bank so far, but it is still recommended not 

to travel to the West Bank unless absolutely necessary. Citizens of Bosnia and Herzegovina who 

are in this country can, in case of need, contact the embassies of Bosnia and Herzegovina in 

Amman (Jordan) or Cairo (Egypt), with the given details of name and surname, address of 

residence in BiH, BiH travel document number, and place of residence in Palestine, as well as with 

the necessary contact information, in order to find a way to provide support. 

Contact telephone numbers of the Embassy of Bosnia and Herzegovina in Cairo: (landline): + (2) 

02 374 99 191; contact telephone numbers (mobile phones) of employees at the Embassy are: 

Ambassador Dr. Sabit Subašić: +(2) 0103 047 1902; Minister Advisor Armin Limo: +(2) 0101 767 

3304; Second Secretary Alma Šahinović: +(2) 0109 751 1726; technical secretary Nourhan Zidan: 

+(2) 0122 862 2250. 

Contact numbers of the Embassy of Bosnia and Herzegovina in Amman: + (962 6) 58 56 921; + 

(962 6) 58 56 924; Email: amman@bhembassyjo.com. 

It is also possible to contact the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Bosnia and Herzegovina via phone 

number: +387 33 281 234 and e-mail: emergency@mvp.gov.ba. 
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